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To Whom It Concerns: 
  
I'm writing in regards to P231, Map Amendment (Rezone) of 1825 Summit Drive 
and would like to express my opposition to the proposed action. 
  
Some of my concerns include that rezoning creates a precedent for similar attempts by 
others, lack of compatibility with the rest of the neighborhood and its current RR-5 
zoning and creates an unsightly patchwork of housing density that diminishes the area's 
rural appeal. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of the rest of us who live in this area. 
  
Julie Caldwell 
2950 Benet Lane 


